
Notice of Public Hearing 
Yorkshire Water: North West 
reservoirs group drought 
permit application

The Planning Inspectorate are currently scheduled 
to hold a public hearing on the above drought permit 
application at 10am on Friday 22 August 2025 on 
Microsoft Teams.

The EA has allocated a meeting space at Environment 
Agency Lateral Office, Leeds (Lateral, City Walk, 
Leeds, LS11 9AT) for anyone who is unable to join the 
virtual meeting.

If you plan to attend please advise the EA at 
drought.yorkshire@environment-agency.gov.uk.

There is a possibility that the hearing could be 
cancelled at short notice. This could happen any 
time right up until the hearing is due to commence, 
as outstanding objections could be resolved or 
withdrawn at the last moment. 


